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_

(NMP2L'0222)-

Mr. R.' W. Starostecki, Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

-Region I
Division of Project and Resident Programs
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Re: Nine Mile Point - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410m

Dear Mr. Starostecki:

On May 16,1984 Niagara Mohawk submitted a 50.55(e) final report for the
problem concerning backpressure on valves furnished by Clow Corporation. In
that report we provided a completion date of October 31, 1984

This date was estimated prior to the procurement of replacement valves.
We now have the valve shipment dates of December,1984. and February,1985
Therefore, the corrective actions will not be complete until July 1,1985

In addition, we have made a change in the corrective actions on one
valve. Further analysis by Stone & Webster has detennined that valve Mark
No. 2CSL*HCY118 does not require re-orientation ' or special operating
instructions.

Very truly yours,

i

dM dA
C. V. Mang
Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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xc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

! Washington, DC 20555

R. A. Gramm, NRC Resident Inspector

Project File (2)

hk 00
/ 0e

is n


